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DRAFT COMMITTEE GROUND RULES

COMMITTEE PURPOSES
· Provide on-going advice and guidance for the Central West Focus Area planning process
· Ensure that the process is open and participatory
· Receive and integrate community feedback
· Facilitate communication with the community
MEMBERSHIP EXPECTATIONS
· Attendance:  Steering Committee members are expected to remain on the Committee for the duration of the process.  Members must make a good faith effort to attend each meeting.  If a member is unable to attend a meeting, and a non-voting alternate has been designated for his/her seat, the member should ask the non-voting alternate to attend the meeting.  Members are also responsible for attending charrettes and community meetings associated with the process.
· Preparation: Steering Committee members will strive to keep all discussions on track and will come to each meeting prepared to participate in the discussions planned for that session.
· Open Discussion: All members are encouraged to express their views candidly, but without either personal attacks or domination of the discussion. Members will seek opportunities to address the interests and concerns expressed by all members.
· Public Involvement: Committee members will share and discuss information, and solicit reactions, from others in the community regarding issues covered at each session. 
· Committee Representation:  No Steering Committee member will speak for the group as a whole unless authorized by the Committee to do so. 

MEETING PROCEDURES
· A draft agenda will be sent to the Steering Committee with each meeting notice and will be posted on the project website. 
· Each meeting will begin with Committee approval of the draft agenda; changes can be suggested prior to agenda approval.
· The Committee’s key discussion points and recommendations will be recorded in a Quick Report for each session (similar to the Quick Reports for the Glen Lennox Area NCD Development Committee meetings). These will be posted on the project website.
· All Steering Committee meetings will be open to community members and an opportunity will be provided at each session for public comment. 
· Decisions will be made by consensus.
